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EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE  

 
MEETING SUMMARY  

March 7, 2013 
 

Chairman Frank W. Berry, Commissioner of the Department of Behavioral Health and 
Developmental Disabilities (DBHDD) called the March 7, 2013 meeting of the 
Behavioral Health Coordinating Council’s Executive Committee to order at 
approximately 1:05 p.m.   
 
Executive Committee members attending were: Commissioner Frank Berry (DBHDD), 
Ombudsman Corinna Magelund (ODSO), Chairman Albert Murray (Pardons and 
Parole),  Commissioner Brian Owens (DOC), and Commissioner Clyde Reese (DHS).  
 
Action Items:  
 
 Unanimously approved the minutes of the December 3, 2013 Executive Committee 

Meeting; 
 Agreed to have the BHCC Annual Report approved at the March 27th meeting;   
 Agreed to present the proposed Transition Care Project as an initiative of the Council 

at the March 27th meeting for a vote;  
 Agreed to invite the Georgia Vocational Rehabilitation Agency (GVRA) to become a 

BHCC partner. A motion will be made at the March 27th meeting to invite them to 
future meetings; and  

 Unanimously approved the agenda for the March 27th meeting.  
 

 
The meeting of the Behavioral Health Coordinating Council’s Executive Committee was 
adjourned at approximately 2:00 p.m.  
 
 
March 12, 2013  


